

Bladon C of E Primary School

Bladon Buzz Friday 19th May 2017

Newsletter No. 28 2016/2017

e: office.3146@bladon.oxon.sch.uk t: 01993 811192 w: www.bladon.oxon.sch.uk

A note from the headteacher

Well done to all of our year 2 children who have successfully finished their Secret Agent Training. They have worked very hard in completing all of the missions set. We are very proud of all of them! Great work year 2!

The school council met this week to discuss changes to our current house names and the school values. The children decided on different themes for the house names such as Harry Potter, candy, flowers, weather, countries, places in England, trees, colours, Greek Gods and animals. They will now take these back to their classes and work together to share ideas and decide on their favourite theme. We also discussed our current school values and examined ideas for different ones that we think would best suit our school. The children were given a list of values and voted on the ones that they felt would be good for Bladon. Their ideas included: forgiveness, thoughtfulness, friendship, love, co-operation, equality, unity, peace, happiness, patience, honesty, trust and faith. The next step is for the classes to vote for their favourite six, with these running on a two-yearly cycle. Auditions for the school performance will be held next week. We are really looking forward beginning rehearsals with the children.

If you have any questions or queries concerning the school or your child/children, please do not hesitate to speak to your child's teacher or contact me at school. Alternatively, you can email me at head. 3146@bladon.oxon.sch.uk

It was lovely to welcome our new children to Early Years on Friday morning for their first visit. Thank you to FOBS for their welcome morning coffee and cake.

We would like to extend a warm welcome to Zofia Conway and her family who joined the Bladon School community this week. We hope that you are very happy here at Bladon. We also warmly welcome Becky Moseley to the team at Bladon who will be working in the office on a Friday. Please take the time to pop in and say hello.

Mrs Fletcher Head teacher

Film Night Next Thursday 25th May will be the FoBS Film Night. The school council have held a vote and the winning film was Sing, which will be shown on the night. Unfortunately you won't be able to purchase tickets on the night as we need to know numbers for the pizza and popcorn. If you have not already purchased tickets please do so from the office by Monday afternoon. Looking forward to seeing lots of you there and don't forget cafe for the parents staying in Willow class.

Best Wishes FoBS Team

Behaviour & Manners Award: Jemima Mackenzie Lyons & Alfie MacDonald

Last week we sent home a letter about a new Yoga club starting after half term. If you would like your child to attend, please complete the reply slip and return to school by Thursday 25th May.

Year 6 Cycling Proficiency

Year 6's are asked to bring their bicycles and helmets into school on Tuesday 6th June when their cycling Proficiency Training will commence.

They will also need their bikes in school on Thursday 8th June, Monday 12th June, Tuesday 13th June and the test will be on Thursday 15th June.

Dates for your diary:

Tuesday 23rd May - Year 6 induction at Marlborough Friday 26th May - Whole School Photo at Blenheim

Friday 26th May at 3p.m - Break up for Half Term. Monday 5th June - Inset Day, return to school Tuesday 6th June